
 
 
From: Michael Curry   
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 5:09 PM 
To: Shaw, Todd - BC <BC-Todd.Shaw@austintexas.gov>; Schneider, Robert - BC <BC-
Robert.Schneider@austintexas.gov>; Thompson, Jeffrey - BC <bc-Jeffrey.Thompson@austintexas.gov>; 
Praxis, Solveij - BC <BC-Solveij.Praxis@austintexas.gov>; Mushtaler, Jennifer - BC <BC-
Jennifer.Mushtaler@austintexas.gov>; Hempel, Claire - BC <BC-Claire.Hempel@austintexas.gov>; 
Howard, Patrick - BC <BC-Patrick.Howard@austintexas.gov>; Llanes, Carmen - BC <bc-
Carmen.Llanes@austintexas.gov>; Cox, Grayson - BC <BC-Grayson.Cox@austintexas.gov>; Azhar, Awais - 
BC <BC-Awais.Azhar@austintexas.gov>; Anderson, Greg - BC <bc-Greg.Anderson@austintexas.gov>; 
Flores, Yvette - BC <bc-Yvette.Flores@austintexas.gov>; Shieh, James - BC <bc-
James.Shieh@austintexas.gov>; Singh, Arati - BC <BC-Arati.Singh@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov>; Meredith, Maureen 
<Maureen.Meredith@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: June 28 Agenda Items 1 and 2 - NPA-2022-0027.01; C14-2022-0021  
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 
Dear Chairman Shaw and Commissioners,  
 
Please see the attached letter submitted on behalf of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood 
Association. Greg Underwood, BWNA President, is out of town and asked me to file this with 
you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Curry 
  



 
 
 
  



 



 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: A X  
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:03 PM 
To: Meredith, Maureen <Maureen.Meredith@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Case No NPA-2022-007.01 
 
*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 
 
Hi Maureen - 
 
I’d like to lodge my objection to this rezoning request for 1809 W 35th Street. Given the significant 
development efforts in our area (Oakmont, Rosedale, Ridglea, etc), what is COA doing to ensure 
sufficient and sustainable infrastructure for the number of rezoning changes? 
 
The nearby Grove (mixed use) and Westminister developments have increased traffic and non-stop 
construction/noise for 2-3 years. Our neighborhoods are now more unsafe and less enjoyable than they 
were 10 years ago. Urban density does not lead to better and more affordable housing (see Austin, 
Seattle, and Portland as examples). 
 
Other than MEA Real Estate Ventures would like to make money, how does rezoning this property 
improve our neighborhood and quality of life? 
 
Thanks for listening, 
Angela 
 


